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         Friday 17th May 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have come to the end of a very busy and hard-working week at school.  

 
Prayer Life of the School 
 
God of all, you sent your Spirit to be with the disciples,  
filling them with joy, peace and courage.  
May we also be filled with your Spirit and have the courage to  
share your peace in our world.  
 
Amen. 
 
Year 6 SATS 
 
The Year 6 class completed their SATs this week after months of studying and 
working hard. They all tried their best and everyone is very proud of how they handled 
this week. A huge well done to the Year 6 and a huge well done to Miss Mc Caffrey 
and Miss Malaika too for all their efforts in preparing the children. 
 

   
 
 
Prayers in the Garden 
 
Fr Chris came into school today to say prayers in Mary’s Garden with the Green 
Team. It was a lovely occasion to help mark the month of May which is dedicated to 
Our Lady.  
 
Crowning of Mary 
 
On Tuesday 21st May, the school will have our Crowning of Mary service and we will 
process, with the flowers, to Mary’s Garden and sing hymns to Our Lady. Parents and 
carers are welcome to attend.  
We would also welcome donations of flowers that we could use on our May altar 
and during the service.  
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Year 2 Forest School 
 
On Thursday 16th May, Year 2 went to Radnor Open Space to take part in their 
Forest School sessions. It look like they had an exciting time!  
 

     
 
Hot Off the Press 
 
This Friday saw the exciting launch of our school newspaper. It was written by some 
Year 5 pupils and can be bought for 50p at the end of the school day. Keep your eyes 
peeled for the second edition next week! 
 

 
 

 
Year 5 Gardening with St John’s Ambulance 
 
Year 5 went to their gardening group with St John Ambulance this week to the 
museum of St John. On Thursday, the group of children made bird feeders that are 
going to be placed around the school playground and they also went bird watching 
and insect hunting around the grounds of the museum.  
 

    
 
Year 4 Class Assembly  
 
We look forward to the Year 4 class assembly on Thursday 23rd May at 9.15am. 
Parents and carers are welcome to attend.  
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Summer Term Class Assemblies 
 

 
 
 
Race for Life 
 
Violet and Nancy in Year 2 have signed up to take part in the Race for Life to raise 
money for Cancer Research UK. It takes place on 25th May and any donations would 
be hugely welcomed. Please see the link below if you would like to contribute. 
 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/nancys-race-for-life-3738 
  
First Aid  
 
*First Aid Training from Street Doctors* 
 
We are offering expert First Aid training sessions to young people age 8-17 on the 
11th, 18th and 25th of June from 5-6pm. Must be able to attend all three sessions 
to receive the certificate. 
 
These will be held at The Peel Centre and delivered by national charity 
StreetDoctors.  The sessions are fully certificated. 
 
To register for a place please contact Jeana:  
 
 j.kidd@peelinstitute.org.uk 07919 447074 
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Notices 
 
Uniform 
 
Please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform to school. Full school uniform 
should be worn when it is not a PE day and this includes school shoes.  
 
Payments 
 
Please ensure that all payments for clubs are paid on ParentPay as soon as possible. 
Club payments will be available on ParentPay until this evening, Friday 17th May.  
 
Latecomers 
 
Please note that if your child arrives to school late and they have their bike or scooter 
with them, they will not be able to bring them into school and will be returned to take 
home. There is limited space available in the school building and scooters and bikes 
take up valuable corridor space.  
 
If you are attending your child’s class assembly, please ensure you arrive on time as 
arriving late distracts the children who are both performing and watching the 
assembly.  
 
Year 3 Cake Sale 
 
Year 3 will have a cake sale next Friday 24th May. There will be lots of delicious treats 
on offer so save up your spare change! 
 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
 
A huge congratulations to Year 6 with 100% attendance and a big congratulations to 
Year 6 who had 0 lates this week. Keep up the hard work! 
 

 
  

 
Pope Francis 
 
In this Sunday’s Gospel, the risen Jesus offers his disciples the Holy Spirit and inner 
peace so that they would never be alone, to strengthen them, and to be their helper 
forever. Jesus never wants us to be fearful, lonely, or disturbed, and he also offers us 
the gift of the Holy Spirit. 
 
“The extraordinary outpouring of Pentecost is an event that continues. The Holy Spirit 
transforms us and wants to transform the world.” Pope Francis. 
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Have a superb weekend! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss T Peters and Mrs F Gormley  
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